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DATE; July 21,2015

TO; Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk

FROM: Clayton Lewis, U S Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering

RE: Docket No. 140220-WU-Application for staff-assisted rate case inPolk County by ^
Sunrise Utilities, L.L.C.

Please file the attached in the "Documents" tab of the above mentioned Docket File. (DEP
Enforcement Referral).

Thank you.

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED JUL 21, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 04550-15
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



Terri Jones

From: Clayton Lewis
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2015 10:59 AM
To: Terri Jones

Cc: Laura King; Paul Vickery
Subject: Docket Nos. 140219 (Alturas Utilities) & 140220 (Sunrise Utilities)

Please add this message from DEP of pending Enforcement Referral for both utilities to the docket files for both
140219- Alturas and 140220- Sunrise.

Thank you

From: Devine, Owen F fmailto:Owen.Devine@flhealth.Qov1
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2015 8:27 AM
To: Nickerson, Matthew A
Cc: Stadelbacher, Ron; ieffrev.law5on(5)dep.state.fl.us: Clayton Lewis
Subject: RE: Enforcement Referral for Sunrise and Alturas

Matthew,

Based upon your email and our conversations this morning I will be sending the system a Warning Notice for failure to
maintain chlorine throughout the systems. As you told me you've been out to both systems ( Alturas - 6530057 and
Sunrise - 6531739) on the dates specified below and found inadequate chlorine. Some of the visits were precipitated by
customer complaints.

Thank you

Owen

Environmental Specialist II
Florida Department of Health
Environmental Engineering
2090 E. Glower Street

Bartow, FL 33830-6741
863-519-8330 ext. 12151

ATTENTION: NEW EMAIL

0wen.devine@flhealth.Q0v

Mission: To protect, promote & improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county, 8& community
efforts.

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may
therefore be subject to public disclosure.




